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Mitchell International

The COVID-19 pandemic has generated an unprecedented volume of regulatory updates for the workers'
compensation and auto casualty industries. To help our customers stay informed, Mitchell's Regulatory
Compliance Management team updates the Mitchell Compliance Connection website with legislative changes,
emergency orders and other information related to COVID-19 on a regular basis.

We have now compiled the COVID-19 related regulatory information into a state-by-state and federal dashboard
to make it easier and more intuitive for clients to sort through information and quickly navigate to what they
need. Mitchell customers can use the dashboard to search for information about regulatory changes related to the
novel coronavirus by jurisdiction or by topic.

As the regulatory environment is dynamic, Mitchell's Regulatory Compliance Management team will update the
dashboard regularly.

Access the COVID-19 regulatory dashboard on Mitchell Compliance Connection. Please note that the
Compliance Connection website is available for Mitchell customers only. If you have any questions, please
contact your Mitchell client services manager or representative.
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